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Confirmed

Friday 11 December 2020 13:47

RE:
EU Commission NVAX_20201211 EC comments.docx

We are OK with the changes and have accepted accordingly in the attached. From a capacity 
perspective, early next week would be best for us (vs. today or over the weekend). This would give us some time to 
organize / ready our internal resources. Also, I am sure that your communications team will be in touch with ours 
per their discussion but I will give the Novavax comms team a heads up today to let them 
launched next week.

Let us know if you need anything else otherwise we will look forward to hearing back!
Best,

From:
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 7:28 AM
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE:

Hi both

Just to confirm that this makes sense to us, so fine with that. Can you confirm you are OK with our changes (if 
indeed you are?) Would like to put wheels in motion to

Regards,

From:
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 11:46 AM

Subject: RE:

Hi

I'll default to later this morning regarding acceptance of the language (which looks benign to me - 
should not be an issue - but again, I'll default to him). But let me try to address the highlighted section 
below in hopes that I actually understood the question (as to whether or not this applied to additional 
doses):

i



Let us know if this makes sense or if we need to have some more conversation. My examples could be 
missing the mark completely!

Thanks,

From:
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 3:01 AM
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Dear both

Many thanks for We have a couple of suggested changes and one question for
clarification in the document attached. If you could check these and confirm you are OK with them, and 
clarify the additional point, that would be very helpful.

Regards,
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